A LEGISLATIVE UPDATE FROM STATE REP_MICHELE GRIM



Bear Meighbor,

While the House of Representatives is officially on break, that does not mean the work stops. It has been my pleasure to to be with you in the community, across the state, and advocating for us across the nation. In this newsletter you will find just a small overview of what I have been up to during these summer months.

I had the distinct honor of attending the 2025 National Conference of State Legislatures Legislative Summit in Boston. At conferences like these legislators are able to learn from our neighbor's, hear from advocates, and hone our skills. I also was able to travel to Washington D.C. where I advocated for the State-Based Universal Health Care Act. The State-Based Universal Health Care Act would allow states to obtain a waiver from HHS to provide universal healthcare coverage. The legislation prioritizes a nation where Ohioans and all Americans can access healthcare when they need it, how they need it, and without fear of financial ruin.

As I prepare for committees, session, and, legislative business to begin again, please know I will continue to advocate and fight for our community and work to get things done in Columbus.

Mishele

2025 National Conference of State Legislatures Legislative Summit in Boston





At the NCSL Summit this summer I had the opportunity to spend time with colleagues and legislators from across the country and to engage on a wide range of issues!

State Based Universal Healthcare Press Conference in Washington D.C.

I was proud to join Senator Ed Markey, Congressman Ro Khanna, Congresswoman Pramila Jayapal, and state legislators from across the country to support the State-Based Universal Health Care Act.

This bill would give states the tools and flexibility they need to enact single-payer plans like the Ohio Health Care Plan Act (HB 289) to lower costs and cover everyone.





The Ohio State Fair

It was my great privilege to participate in the Ohio State Fair's "Battle for the Bacon" legislative pig-showing competition.

Thank you very much to Tucker for showing me the ropes and to the Ohio Department of Agriculture and the Ohio Pork Council for the invitation.





District Spotlight



Excited to be out in the district this summer making deliveries for Mobile Meals of Toledo!

Joined mothers who've lost their children to gun violence and others taking a stand at Toledo's third annual Communities Against Gun Violence March.



Thank you to Finch & Fern Book Co. for hosting a great civic engagement event!

As the new school year begins, I'm delivering cookie trays to teachers and staff at all 28 local public schools in the 43rd House District.

